
Thornham Annual Parish Meeting 
Tuesday 14th March 2023 at 7.00pm in Village Hall 

 

This is an invitation to all parishioners to come to the Annual Parish 
Meeting as above.      This is not the usual monthly meeting with 
routine business and will be the first such meeting for several years 
because of the Covid restrictions. 

You can help set the Agenda for the meeting by submitting items for 
discussion or questions to which you would like answers in advance 
of the meeting to the Clerk, Sarah Bristow, at 
thornhampc@gmail.com . Please submit any items for the Agenda to 
Sarah by Thursday 2 March.   

I am hoping that we will have short presentations on a couple of 
topics of interest: an update on Jubilee Meadow Project,  the 
arrangements for the Coronation Big Picnic on Sunday 7th May, the 
impending elections for Parish and Borough Councils on 4th May, and 
possibly an outline of a small building project on Ringstead Road. 

Look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Colin Venes for Thornham Parish Council. 


